 CONTACT INFORMATION:

Minister:
Pastor Jimmy Botha


Mobile: 07817 697263



e-mail: jim@adventist.scot
Elders:

Mrs E Dutton

07870 866 024
Mrs S Froude

01764 670003
Pastor D Hatch

07878532788
Mr S Peacock

01764 681348
Mr K Thompson

01764 655032
Pastor P Tompkins
01764 650090
Lead elder for November:

Mr Steve Peacock
CHURCH WEBSITE:

For information on what is happening in our church, please visit the website on www.crieffadventist.org.uk
CHURCH BULLETIN:

Any items for the church bulletin should be given to Sheila Sinclair by 6.00 p.m. Tuesday.

Telephone:
01764 654797

E-mail:
bulletin@crieffadventist.org.uk
PREACHING PLAN:
December 8 
Pastor Paul Tompkins

December 15
Pastor Jimmy Botha

December 22
Children’s Nativity Programme 

December 29
Pastor Jimmy Botha

SUNSET TIMES FOR CRIEFF
Today:



3:43 pm

Next Friday 7 December

3:39 pm

Welcome to Crieff
Seventh-day Adventist Church
WORSHIP SERVICE
1 December 2018
11:20 a.m.
Welcome 
Hymn:


NAH 729 “Face to Face”



Scripture:

1 Corinthians 13:9-13
Prayer
Tithes and Offerings
Children’s Story

Choir Item:

“The Lord is My Shepherd”


Sermon



Hymn:

NAH 602 “Be Thou My Vision”

Benediction 

Organ Meditation
WELCOME – We are so pleased that you are able to join us for our worship service today.  We welcome Dr David Trim to the pulpit this morning.  Dr Trim is the Director of Archives, Statistics, and Research at the General Conference.  
Let us remember the Lord’s presence is in this place, so be reverent before Him and receive His blessings.  
TODAY’S SERMON

If you would like a copy of today’s sermon on CD, please leave a note of your name and today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you leave the church.  Contributions of £1 per CD would be appreciated.  Excess funds from production go to CAP funds.

MORE ABOUT OUR CHURCH

Would you like to know more about our church, would you like to develop your relationship with God, or prepare for baptism?  Do you know of someone who would appreciate a visit, or is unwell?  If so, please speak with the Minister or one of the church Elders.

SABBATH SERVICES
Prayer Group


9.30 a.m.

Song Service


9.45 a.m.

Sabbath School


10.00 a.m.

Worship Service

11.20 a.m.

REFRESHMENTS - All are invited to enjoy refreshments in the church hall between Sabbath School and the Worship service, and after the Worship service, leaving the church as a quiet space for prayer and reflection.
BRING-AND-SHARE FELLOWSHIP LUNCH – 
takes place in the Ross Hall after the Worship Service.  All visitors are most welcome to share in this meal.
PRAYER CHAIN – Please telephone Morag Galloway on 01764 660769 if you have any prayer requests you would like to share with the church.
CHILDREN’S LENDING LIBRARY – The Children’s Library in the Ross Hall will be open for fifteen minutes every Sabbath following the Worship Service.
OVER 70’s FELLOWSHIP LUNCH –
tomorrow in the Ross Hall at 1.00 p.m.
CHRISTIANS AGAINST POVERTY –

give a Christmas Hamper to each of their clients in this area –usually 12-15 families. Can you help bless a family by collecting items for a hamper or donating money? Please make cheques payable to “CAP Highland Perthshire” and mark payment as “Christmas Hamper Donation”.  
Please see Eleri for list of suggested items for these hampers, which need to be collected today.

CHRISTMAS FLOWER FESTIVAL – NEXT WEEKEND - 
Date: 

December 7 - 9 

Viewing:
1.30-5.00 pm daily

If you can help in any way, please contact Dorothy, Moyra or Sheila – e.g. contribute to the flower arrangements, mince pies, carton of juice, or be on a rota for helping at the weekend.  Thank you.

Proceeds from the Flower Festival will go to the Perth and Kinross Young Carers’ charity.

WORK TEAM FOR ROMANIA –

Ruth Farrer is still looking for experienced DIY people to make up a team to go to Romania next April/May to work on the house in Simboleni.  Please see Ruth for further information.  Thank you.

“There are three things that remain – faith, hope, and love – and the greatest of these is love.”



1 Corinthians 13:13

